Dear Both,

Many thanks once again for organizing - in co-operation with Urban-In - last weeks visit to Sandzak. It was an extremely insightful trip and I speak on behalf of the other participants when I say that it will benefit immensely our understanding and coverage of the area.

On that note, I wanted to ask whether or not you had considered organizing a similar visit to south Serbia, in order to provide journalists insights into political and socio-economic developments there?

The organization of which I am a co-founder, TransConflict (www.transconflict.com), would certainly be interested in developing such a proposal and securing donor support to finance it.

Many thanks once again and I look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Kind regards,

Ian Bancroft

Co-founder, TransConflict www.transconflict.com